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From: Scott Long <sfr4801@att.net>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 10:50 AM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@Waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Response to Water Rights

California State Water Board,

| respectfully ask the Board to NOT implement the proposed water releases on the Tuolumne, Stanislaus & Merced
Rivers.

TID & MID have water rights that should be protected. The Districts have spent millions studying the river which the
Board seems to ignore. Take the politics out and do the RIGHT THING!

Sincerely Submitted,

Sidney M Long

President

Superior Fruit Ranch, Inc.
Ceres, CA

& Past TID Board Member

SUPERIOR FRUIT RANCH, INC
4801 E WHITMORE AVENUE
CERES CA 95307
209-538-1166





